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12th December 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

St James Christmas Raffle 
 
The school will be holding a Christmas Raffle again this year with chances to win a selection of 
wonderful hampers. Each child will be issued with 5 strips of raffle tickets. Tickets are £1.00 per 
strip.  
 
Please send your raffle tickets and money back into school with your child’s name and year group 
written clearly on the back of the whole raffle ticket strip/s. The raffle will be drawn and winners 
announced on Wednesday 20th December.  
 
The proceeds from the raffle will go towards the St James School fund, which helps subsidise 
opportunities for all of our children throughout the year. 
 
If you would like extra raffle tickets please ask your child’s teacher or call into the school office. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Francesca Heslop, 
Headteacher. 
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